
 
To: The Hawai’i State Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
Re: SB 391 SD 1 
 
To: The Honorable Senator Ige and the members of the committee. 
 
 Aloha, 
 The Community Alliance for Mental Health along with United Self Help strongly 
supports SB 391 SD 1 as vital to our community. What can be of more import than the safety 
and well-being of our youth? 
 Our schools are troubled, the youth suicide rate in Hawai’i is intolerable, and no one 
seems to have an answer. Perhaps our children can find their own answers if they only had a 
place of safety, with no pressure, that they could go to and search for their own individual 
answers. 
 We feel that this program has to potential to be brilliant. We wish it all the best and if 
there is any way in which either of The Community Alliance for Mental Health or United Self 
Help can be of service in helping our young people, especially the transition age consumers of 
Hawai’i we stand ready to be of service. 
 
 Mahalo, 
 Robert Scott Wall 
 Vice-President 
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